
 

 

Draft South Bondi /Tamarama Precinct Meeting Minutes 

21 August 2024 by Zoom 

To be endorsed at the next South Bondi / Tamarama Precinct Meeting 

The meeting opened at 7.15pm 

Quorum 

The meeting did not have a quorum. 

1. Welcome 

Convenor Robyn Fabiano opened the meeting and welcomed all.  

 

Present:  

R Fabiano (Chair), K Brennan (Secretary), M Brenner (DA Representative), Cnr Fabiano, 

Cnr Kay (Waverley Council), Brad Cole, Joshua Spicer 

 

2. Previous minutes and matters arising 

As there was no quorum and no questions regarding the previous meeting, minutes and 

matters arising were not discussed. 

 

3. It was noted  

• that Council supported Transport for NSW’ suggestion of left in left out for traffic 

flow at the intersection Cnr Wellington Street/ Bondi Road, there was some 

discussion on the topic 

• that Council in May endorsed a series of sub-delegations to Council officers 

• that the next Precinct meeting would be the Precinct’s AGM 

• that this was the last Precinct meeting prior to Council elections; Precinct 

Committee members thanked the Councillors who had been very supportive of 

residents during their time on Council, especially Cnr Kay who was not standing 

for re-election, his strong support and engagement for the Precinct and local 

community will be strongly missed. 

 

 


